
Subject: Good Seeing You
From: Wilshire Center BID
Date: 11/20/2015 11:31 AM
To: Yoomee Ha

Hi Yoomee,

It was good seeing you at City Hall on Tuesday. Let’s grab a coffee sometime in the next few weeks. Please let me know 
when you have time.

Thank you,
Mike Russell
Wilshire Center Business Improvement Corporation (WCBIC)
mike@wilshirecenter.com
www.wilshirecenter.com
facebook.com/wilshirecenter
213-321-6163
3600 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 1032
Los Angeles, CA 90010


